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9th September 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

RAP (Reducing Accidents at Play) 

The Year Six children will be taking part in a RAP (Reducing Accidents at Play) event at South 

Shields Fire Station on Monday 30th September. 

The children will enjoy interactive presentations from RNLI, Tyne and Wear Metro and Tyne and 

Wear Fire Service to help them become more aware of the potential hazards which exist in their 

local surroundings.  

The event will take place from 1pm - 3pm. The children will have their lunch at school and will be 

back in in time for normal school dismissal. 

The children will be expected to wear their school uniform and will need an outdoor coat and a 

water bottle. 

The subsidised cost of this trip is £3. Please give payment and permission for your child to attend 

via your ParentPay account. 

Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Hayden 
Year 6 Class Teacher 
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